
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 10 August 2021 3:09 PM 
To: Erin.Keogh@unitedworkers.org.au 
Cc: Hannah.Miflin@unitedworkers.org.au 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 Casual terms award review 2021  
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Ms Keogh,  
 
I refer to the email below.  
 
At this stage, parties have not been directed to file any evidence in the above matter. Accordingly, the request for an 
extension is refused.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
From: Erin Keogh <Erin.Keogh@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 10 August 2021 2:39 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Hannah Miflin <Hannah.Miflin@unitedworkers.org.au> 
Subject: AM2021/54 Casual terms award review 2021  
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We write in relation to the matter AM2021/54 Casual term award review 2021. 
 
The Members of the Full Bench have directed interested parties to provide responses in relation to 
the provisional views concerning the Group 1 awards, except in relation to the Meat Award, by 4PM (AEST) 
Tuesday 10th August.  
 
The United Workers Union requests permission from Members of the Full Bench to be granted a two day 
extension to the directions above in order gather witness evidence related to the provisional views for the 
Food, Beverage and Tobacco Manufacturing Award 2020. The request, if granted, would allow for the 
Union’s submissions to be filed by 4PM Thursday 12 August 2021.  
 
Regards,  
 
Erin Keogh 
National Coordinator Industry Strategy and Bargaining  
United Workers Union 
  
M:  0425 755 940 P: 03 9235 7777 
E:   erin.keogh@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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